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July 13, 2021 RE: Request for revision of contract end date 

Grandview Ave Bridge Replacement 

Project 

Mr. Lucas Teigen 
Fremont County Engineer/Project Manager 
615 Macon Avenue 
Canon City, CO 81212 
 

Mr. Teigen, 

  

Short Elliott Hendrickson Inc. (SEH) requests to extend the contract end date for the Grandview Ave 

Bridge Replacement project. The current contract end date is 07/01/2021. The requested new end date is 

12/31/2021.  

 

The reason for the request is the extended duration of several project elements that are out of our control 

including: extended CDOT environmental clearance review; extended CDOT ROW clearance review; 

extended City waterline design with additional scope; extended coordination period with Black Hills for 

utility pole relocation. 

 

Should you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact SEH Project Manager Steve Kaye, at 

skaye@sehinc.com or 720-540-6847. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
                                                                                             
 

 

Steve Kaye, PE (CO)  

Project Manager  

SHORT ELLIOTT HENDRICKSON, INC.  

 
Attachments: N/A 
 


